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Cheryl Laser <claser@pinellas-park.com>

Resignation from Pinellas Park Police Pension Fund Board
1 message

Kate Thompson <fisinger@hotmail.com=> Tue, Dec 10, 2024 at 3:.09 PM
To: Cheryl Laser <CLaser@pinellas-park.com=>

Hello Cheryl,

Unfortunately the Citi Compliance Department has determined that there is a conflict of interest in my participation on the
Pinellas Park Police Pension Board. | regret to inform you that | have to resign effective immediately.

| still am searching for an area in the community that | can help serve. | wish you all the best and apologize for the
inconvenience this may cause.

Best wishes,

Kate Thomison





